
From: Connie Shade <CShade@lscog.org> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
CC: Mary Beth Fieldsmfields@lscog.org 

Frances OwensFOwens@lscog.org
Date: 9/8/2014 12:20:53 PM 

Subject: Help on an audit issues

Hi Tony,
We have an issue with our auditors regarding the additional III-C2 funds on the new NGA. They apparently are not
accepting our verbal explanation of the award and need something in writing -  email or letter -  stating that the carry 
forward amount is correct. Is there anything you can do to help us on this issue?
Thanks
Connie

Connie H. Shade
Executive Director
Lower Savannah Council of Governments
P. O. Box 850
Aiken, S. C. 29802
Phone: 803 649-7981
Fax: 803 649-2248
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